
 

GFC Photographic Consent Form 

 

CONSENT FOR PHOTOGRAPHING/VIDEOING PLAYER 
 

Glentoran Academy recognises the need to ensure the welfare and safety of all 
young people in sport and in accordance with our child protection policy we 
will not permit photographs, video or other images of young people to be 
taken without the consent of the parents/carers and children.  
Glentoran Academy will follow the guidance for the use of 
photographs/videos, a copy of which is available from our Welfare Admin.  
Glentoran Academy will take all steps to ensure these images are used solely 

for the purposes that they are intended. If you become aware that these 

images are being used inappropriately you should inform the Welfare Admin or 

another member of the Academy Committee immediately. 

 
PARENT/PLAYER CONSENT 

 
 
I hereby give consent to Glentoran Academy for photographing or videoing 
my child while involved with Glentoran Academy, and also give the team 
manager the authority to grant permission to opposing teams to video 
matches for use on their website. I have ticked yes on the Glentoran 
Academy registration form that I have submitted on behalf my child to 
acknowledge this. 
 
 


